
SENT VIA EMAIL September 18, 2023 

Chloe Senior, Clerk 

Oxford County  

Dear Ms. Senior, 

Re: Oxford County Water and Wastewater Master Plan 

Please be advised that at their regular meeting on September 11, 2023, Council of the 

Corporation of the Town of Ingersoll passed the following resolution: 

Moved by Councillor Hutson; seconded by Councillor Van Kooten-Bossence  

THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Ingersoll receive staff report OP-

017- 23 as information;

AND THAT the Town of Ingersoll Council request that Oxford County Council provide 

complete included data used and results thereof for the recommended Drinking Water 

System Design Criteria established for the Water Wastewater Master Plan;  

AND THAT the Town of Ingersoll Council request that Oxford County Council provide 

completed included data used and results thereof for the recommended Wastewater 

Treatment System Design Criteria for the Water Wastewater Master Plan.  

CARRIED 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Regards,  

Danielle Richard 

Town Clerk 

cc: 

Don Ford, Manager, Water and Wastewater Services, Oxford County 

dford@oxfordcounty.ca  
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